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Monthly News & Updates 

For more information, check out the Informational Brochure, Information Packet, or the list of 

Freqµently Asked Questions on our website! 

To submit an inquiry, please click here. 

Legal Advice Offered Regarding 

Ordinance no. 3148 

The City of Alameda passed a Rent Stabilization Ordinance March 1, 2016 that was 

affirmed by voters with the recent passage of Measure Ll. Under the City's Ordinance, 

Alameda renters are offered a number of protections pertaining to annual rent increases, lease 

terms, and wrongful evictions. 

If you would like additional information regarding a tenancy, feel you have been 

wrongfully evicted, or feel threatened or retaliated against, lawyers from the City 

Attorney's Office and staff from the Alameda Housing Authority's Rent Program will be 

available to the public before the next City Council meeting. City staff will provide 

information on the City's Ordinance and relocation benefits as well as take information 

and complaints to ensure compliance with the City's Ordinance. 

What: Legal and Rent Program assistance to Alameda renters from the 

Alameda City Attorney's Office and the Alameda Housing Authority 

When: Tuesday, December 6, 2016 from 5:00-8:00 p.m. 

Where: City Hall, 2263 Santa Clara Avenue, Room 360 

Bring: If possible, please bring lease agreement, rent increase and/or eviction 

notices, and any other relevant documentation 

To submit an inquiry about a rent increase or termination of tenancy notice you have received, 

please vis it: http://www.alamedarentprogram.org/tenant-resources/ 

To register to attend an upcoming informational workshop about the Rent Stabilization 

Ordinance, please vis it: http://www.alamedarentprogram.org/inf ormational-works hops. 

To contact the Alameda City Attorney's Office, please call (510) 747-4750 or email 

jkern@alamedacityattorney.org. 

To contact the Alameda Rent Program at the Housing Authority of the City of Alameda, 

please call ( 510) 7 4 7 -4 346 or email rrac@alamedahsg.org. 




